
 

School                                   

Newsletter                    

31st March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  We have had another busy time at Sabden, with World Book Day, 
Afternoon Teas, Bikeability, Balance Ability and the Easter Fair.  All of these events have been 
very  popular and enjoyed by pupils, staff & parents, thank you so much for your generosity 
and support.  A special thank you to the PTFA team who have worked very hard helping put 
on the Easter Fair.  If you would like to help the PTFA or get involved please speak to Lizzi 
Pickup or Kate Griffiths.                                                                                           
Parent Consultation Meetings will take place week commencing 17th April.  The class teacher 
has been making appointments direct with parents, please remember your appointment.                                          
Swimming Lessons—After Easter Y3, 4, 5 & 6 will be going to swimming lessons on Thursday 
afternoons.  Letters have been sent home & it is on the website if you need a copy.  If you 
wish for your child to wear goggles, the permission slip must be returned to school before 19th 
April.                                                                                                                     
19th April Class 2 River Trip—Please remember to return your permission slip before or on the 
return to school on the 17th April. No slip means your child cannot go!                                      
9th-12th May—Year 6 SATs—a detailed letter has been sent home to Year 6 pupils.                     
17th-19th May—Year 6 Residential - again a letter with further information has been sent 
home—remember, the children need a pillow, sleeping bag and blanket for this trip.  

What’s On Summer Term is attached.                                                                                           
General House keeping:                                                                                                     
Parking—please be mindful when parking around school and park considerately to the local 
community.                                                                                                                    
Payments—please remember to pay in advance for services taken, for example £12.00 on          
Monday for the school meals for the week ahead.  Clubs/trips payments must be made by the 
given deadline otherwise your child will lose their place.                                                 
Contacting school—as both office staff are part time, it is essential that you send emails to 
both office@ and bursar@ - this will ensure nothing is missed.                                           
As you know, we now tend to send correspondence home electronically and sometimes we   
require slips to be returned to school.  If you have any problems printing at home and need a 
hard copy, please let the office know and we will try and help where we can.                         
Nursery places—From September 2023, we have availability/spaces in our Nursery provision. 
Children can attend our nursery the term after their 3rd birthday.  Children need to attend 5 
mornings as a minimum and can extend to full days if required.  If you need a place or know 
anyone who is looking for a space please ask them to contact the school office for the               
necessary paperwork.  

School re-opens on Monday 17th April 2023 at 8.55am.                                                               

I would like to wish you all a very happy Easter holidays and restful break. 
Thank you for your continued support, Elizabeth Maskell.   


